
 

 

 
 

 
 
Date:  Monday, 9 April 2018 

 
    

Notice to Shippers 
 

Fiji Offices closed today 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
  
Due to the effects of tropical cyclone Keni, both Suva and Lautoka offices will be closing from 1pm 

local time today and will reopen on Tuesday 10th of April 2018, however we will reassess the 

situation if there is any further changes. 

 

For further information you can contact  

 

New Zealand  

Ph: +649 3025360 

Email: nz.cs@pacificforumline.com 

 

Australia 

Quay Shipping  

Ph: +617 3908 1600 

Email: sales@quay-shipping.com 

Yours Sincerely 
Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com 
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